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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE ARGENTINE REPUBLIC CONCERNING THE ANNUAL REPORT OF THE INTER-AMERICAN DEFENSE BOARD (CP/doc.4381/09)

Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic

to the
Organization of American States

OEA 178

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Committee on Hemispheric Security with reference to the “Annual Report of the Inter-American Defense Board,” CP/doc.4381/09, in particular as regards section 6.3.1.4 of the Report.

In that regard, the Mission wishes to state that under Argentinean law the Armed Forces have no competence in matters related to drug trafficking.

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Committee on Hemispheric Security the assurances of highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., April 27, 2009

To the Committee on Hemispheric Security

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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